
CONTACT US 

3001 8th Avenue 
Suite 170 

Evans, CO 80620 
 

Online: 
IRCNoCo.org 

 
Email: 

office@ircnoco.org 
 

Call: 
970-352-7323 

Empower. Connect. 
Advocate.

ADVOCACY 

101's 
Immigrant 101 and Refugee 101 are 
university-style lectures offered to 

the community free of charge. 
Each lecture invites attendees to 
confront the myths surrounding 
immigrants and refugees and to 

learn the facts instead. These 
presentations seek to break the 

negative narratives that can form 
in communities when 

misinformation is taken as fact. 

Women's Empowerment 
Program

Immigration is not a gender-neutral 
process; women experience 

displacement, immigration, and 
resettlement in vastly different ways 

from men. To speak to these 
differences, our organization has 

created a program to gather women 
together to share their experiences. 

Further, this program seeks to build a 
network of internships as opportunities 

for upward economic mobility and 
increased social visibility for women in 

Weld County.



EDUCATIONAL 

SERVICES

Education is the foundation to 
the services we provide. We 
believe that through educating 
newcomers, we can cultivate an 
ethic of self-sufficiency as well 
as empower our clients to 
advocate for themselves socially, 
economically, and civically.  
We offer English as a Second 
Language (ESL) courses levels 
0–6. Further, we offer GED and 
Citizenship preparation courses 
as well.  
Our classes are offered across 
multiple campuses in the 
mornings, afternoons, and 
evenings, Monday through 
Saturday. 
 
Find our class schedule online at 
www.ircnoco.org/education/

Through education, 
individuals become empowered 

to innovate within their 
communities. We all gain when 
every member of our state has 

his or her voice heard. 

COMMUNITY 

NAVIGATION

TRANSLATION SERVICES

The backbone of our 
community navigation services 
is the fantastic team of 
Navigators we have from around 
the world. With over fifteen 
languages being spoken in our 
Navigator office, translation 
services are available to most of 
our clients—free of charge. 
Whether a client just requires 
mail translation or translation in 
legal representation, we are here 
to help.

NAVIGATING NOCO

Learning one's way around a 
new home is hard for everyone 
—even if you are just from the 
next state over! Navigating NoCo 
is a new program where our 
Navigators will be creating 
informative graphics, guides, 
and videos in various languages 
explaining daily routine tasks 
that might have gone 
unmentioned in orientation 
classes.  Great resources are 
being made daily!

OUR MISSION

Empowering refugees and
immigrants, connecting
communities, and advocating for
successful social integration. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION

For your convenience, check us 
out online at IRCNoCo.org and 
learn more about what we are 
doing here in Greeley.

OUR IMPACT

Each semester, IRCNOCO serves
several thousand members of the
community through education,
community navigation, and
advocacy combined. We believe
that Northern Colorado should
feel like a home to everyone who
lives here, and we are constantly
working to make that belief a
reality. 


